
 

BUTTE CIVIC CENTER TICKET INFORMATION SHEET 
 

Dear Tournament Fan: 
 
The State Class B Boys’ and Girls' Basketball Tournament will be held at the Butte Civic Center on March 
10-12, 2016.  Ticket prices are as follows: 
 

Ticket Prices 
Adult All Session $41.00 Student All Session $25.00
Adult Thursday & Friday All Day $16.00 Student Thursday & Friday All Day $  9.00
Adult Thursday & Friday After 6 pm * $  7.00 Student Thursday & Friday After 6 pm * $ 6.00
Adult Saturday Morning $  7.00 Student Saturday Morning $ 6.00
Adult Saturday Evening $  9.00 Student Saturday Evening $ 7.00
 
* Tickets that are sold for games after 6:00 p.m. on Thursday and Friday will only be sold at the Butte 
Civic Center on each day after 6:00 p.m. 
 
PHONE ORDERS  
The Butte Civic Center will accept ticket orders over the phone with a Visa, Mastercard or Discover. 
Mailing a check or money order for the amount of purchase is also acceptable.  Tickets will not be held for 
any individual without prior payment.  Tickets ordered in advance will be held at the Will Call window at 
the Civic Center.  This will avoid tickets in transit when the event occurs.  The customer will be required to 
present a picture ID to claim tickets at the Will Call window.  There will be a $2.00 convenience fee per 
ticket (not to exceed $10.00 per family) added to all phone and mail orders.  Additional tickets needed 
for schools will not be assessed this fee.   
 
ONLINE ORDERS 
All-Session Reserved tickets will also be available online at www.butteciviccenter.com.  Online ticket 
sales will start Monday, March 7th at 9:00am and will close at 5:00 pm on Wednesday March 9th.   Online 
orders have an additional $3 processing fee per ticket.  “Note:   All fees, not including the ticket price, 
associated with ticket purchases of Montana High School Association (MHSA) tickets are applied 
by the ticket provider solely to cover the convenience of purchasing your tickets on the web.  
MHSA does not retain any portion of these fees.” 
 
THERE WILL BE NO REFUNDS OR EXCHANGES! 
The box office will be open Monday, March 7th through Wednesday, March 9th from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
On Thursday, March 10th through Saturday, March 12th, the box office will be open from 7:30 a.m. through 
the conclusion of the last game.   
 
Schools and fans are welcome to call our toll free number to purchase tickets or for additional information.  
Please address all inquiries to the Butte Civic Center.  Contact information is listed below: 
 
 
  TOLL FREE:  1-800-555-8989 
  LOCAL:  497-6400 or 497-6401 
  FAX ORDERS: 406-497-6404 
  ADDRESS:  BUTTE CIVIC CENTER 
     1340 HARRISON AVENUE 
     BUTTE, MT  59701 
  EMAIL:  kackerman@bsb.mt.gov or 
     bmelvin@bsb.mt.gov 
  WEBSITE:  www.butteciviccenter.com 


